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Mr. John Alldridge who has been writing, editing and printing this 
newsletter for many years has sadly decided that its time to retire. He 
has given his time completely voluntarily, and on behalf of the Parish 
Councillors, Village Hall Committee, contributors and residents, I would 
like to thank him for his huge contribution to village life. John and his 
wife Linda moved to Maltby over 25 years ago and he served on the 
village hall committee for several years before taking over the 
production of the newsletter twelve years ago. John has often been 
seen taking photographs at village events, and thats because in his 
working life he worked for Reuters as a photographer and later on a 
newspaper in Buckinghamshire.

I also thank Tom and Janet Pratt, John’s wife Linda, Kevin Proctor and

Steve Hill- Andrews  who have delivered the newsletter over the years


 and who have all thankfully offered to carry on.

In future, I will attempt keep you up to date with a quarterly newsletter and will be very grateful for 
contributions, photo’s, upcoming events and news. Please contact me, Jane Gray on 01507 450372, 

07753 597679 or L-jgraymaltbyss@hotmail.com

________________________________________________________________________________________________

Village Hall News

Chairperson Kevin Proctor reported that they been granted up to £47,000 
in National Lottery Funding for a new roof and replacement roof insulation. 
Local resident Mr. David Morrison will be carrying out this work.


The regular monthly Coffee Morning continues to be held on the second 
Saturday of the month at 10am until 12 noon.


On Sunday 1st September at 12.30pm, the village hall committee are 
organising a two course Sunday Lunch.The lunch will be prepared and 
cooked by chef and committee member Derrick Futcher and is available 
by pre-booking on 07706074857 at £10 per head. Please book your place 
early to avoid disappointment!


Enjoy free admission to an evening of music from the 

‘Last Night of the Proms’ featuring Alford Silver Band on Saturday 7th 
September at 7pm. If you like, feel free to dress up in the tradition of the 
conclusion of the proms season. Refreshments will be served, but please 
bring your own drinks. There will be a raffle in aid of MND. Please call 
07706074857 to reserve your seats.

Wendy Hill - Andrews and 

Linda Alldridge are hosting a fund 
raising Macmillan Coffee Morning 
on Saturday 21st September 
between 11am and 1pm at the 
village hall.

They will be very grateful for your 
support of this wonderful cause.


The village hall is available to 
book by the hour at £10 for the 
main hall and kitchen, while

the meeting room is also available 
with kitchen facilities for a smaller 
gathering.


